
From: Vivien [vivien995@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 January 2014 2:29:51 PM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: Jacksons and Bppndah As a long time resident of Pittwater I am very concerned about the rezoning of the land in Jacksons Rd and Boondah St. I am concerned about the loss of green space and well-used community facilities. Regards Vivien Eldridge 81 Hillside Rd Newport NSW   _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


